
 
 

Aug. 12, 2021 
 

Pfizer vaccine is available at 
Student Health Center starting 
Tuesday  

 

On Tuesdays and Thursdays of 
the fall semester starting next 
week, ISU students and 
employees who wish to receive 
the COVID-19 Pfizer vaccine can 
walk into the ISU Student Health 
Center from 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. A 
second dose will be scheduled for 
three weeks after the 
administration of the first dose.   
 
The ISU Student Health Center is in the Student Services Building, 567 N. 5th Street.  
 
The university strongly encourages everyone to get vaccinated against COVID-19. A walk-
in vaccination clinic is scheduled from 1:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. on Aug. 17 at Dede II in 
Hulman Memorial Student Union. Those who receive their first dose on Aug. 17 can get 
their second dose on Sept. 14 at Dede I. The clinic is also open to students and 
employees.  

 

 

 


